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Lives Touched, Hearts Changed: A Mid-
Year Update

Thanks to your ongoing generosity and prayers, we
are thrilled to share some incredible highlights from
this year so far. Because of your partnership, real
lives are being impacted every single day.

231 New Clients have walked through our
doors, each one welcomed with compassion,
support, and hope
33 clients have changed their views on
abortion
1,749 baby items, meeting urgent material
needs and showing tangible love to families
in crisis

These numbers are not just statistics - they
represent real people, real families, and real life
decisions. Every diaper, every conversation, every
prayer matters. You are helping us be a voice of
life and light in our community.
As we move into the second half of the year, we are
encouraged by all that has been accomplished and
remain committed to standing with women and
families, because every life is precious.

 
 

New Ultrasound Machine
Enhances Client Care

We are thrilled to share that we
have been gifted a 2021
Ultrasound machine from our
friends and partners at Zoi Medical
Center in Corona. With this new
equipment, we are better equipped than ever to
provide compassionate, high-quality, life-affirming
care. We are so grateful to Zoi Medical Center for
their support and excited about the difference this
will make in the lives of the families we serve.

Pregnancy Centers

June 2025 marked the third
anniversary of the Supreme
Court’s Dobbs v. Jackson
Women’s Health Organization
decision. On June 5, Senator
Cruz introduced a joint
resolution to the U.S. Senate to
designate June as Life Month.
He reminded us that “life is not
an accident, and it is not a
coincidence. It is a joy and a
blessing from God". Life is the
foundation of every other right
we hold dear. Without it, there
can be no liberty, no prosperity,
no pursuit of happiness.
During his address, he stated
“Walk into any pregnancy
resource center in the country,
and you will see these values in
action: Volunteers counseling
scared young mothers, shelves
stocked with diapers and baby
clothes and supplies, medical
care offered without a dime of
government funding.”
We in the pro-life movement are
not merely opposing abortion,
we are building a culture of
life. A culture where
motherhood is supported,
fatherhood is honored, and
every child is welcomed into the
world with love, not fear.



 
 

Be Visible, Be Vocal, Be a Light

This Independence Day, help us celebrate life and
liberty by showing your support from the sidelines!
Our team will be marching in the Moreno Valley 4th
of July Parade, and we'd love to see you there -
waving, cheering, and standing proudly for the
sanctity of life. Your visible support encourages our
walkers and shares a powerful message with the
entire community.

(Exerpts from commentary by
Kelle Berry in
Pregnancy Help News)

Donate today by clicking on the
link below. Your gift provides
hope, support, and life saving
resources to women facing
unplanned pregnancies

Visit our
Website

A New Chapter Begins at Women's Health Clinic
 

In June, 4 ultrasounds were given to our clients. We
joyfully began our partnership with Wildwood
Women's Center, offering free ultrasounds to the
women we serve. This beautiful journey began with
this beautiful, loving couple. Just look at those
smiles!!
These scans are more than just images - they are
powerful windows into life and hope. As we move
forward, we are committed to making this life-
affirming service accessible to all of our clients.
We invite you to join us in prayer as we faithfully wait
on the Lord to bring the right sonographer to our
team. With your continued support and God's
provision, we believe even greater things are ahead.

 
"But now, O Lord, you are our Father; we are the clay, and you are our potter; we are all
the work of your hand." Isaiah 64:8
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